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StrataRossLAPEm Resource

From: Moore, Johari
Sent: Thursday, September 05, 2013 1:38 PM
To: 'Ben Schiffer'
Cc: Saxton, John; StrataRossLA Resource
Subject: RE: Request Update of ER Table 1.6-1

Ben, 
 
For the FSEIS, I’d like to make sure that I have the most up-to-date information regarding the status of 
proposed, pending, and approved licenses and permits for the Ross Project (i.e. ER Table 1.6-1).  Would you 
please provide me with a status update?  Also, would you please let me know if you anticipate any changes 
prior to 2/2014? 
  
 
Thank you, 
  
 
Johari A. Moore 
Project Manager 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
FSME/DWMEP/Environmental Review Branch 
Mail Stop: T-8F05 
Washington, DC 20555 
Office: (301) 415-7694 
Mobile: (301) 832-4919 
Fax: (301) 415-5369 
johari.moore@nrc.gov 
 
 

From: Ben Schiffer [mailto:bschiffer@wwcengineering.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 01, 2013 3:45 PM 
To: Moore, Johari 
Cc: Saxton, John; Waldron, Ashley; Mike Griffin 
Subject: Re: Request Update of ER Table 1.6-1 
 
Johari-- 
I hope this email reaches you well. Please see the attached adobe pdf providing an updated ER Table 1.6-1. In addition 
to updates on previously pending permits or authorizations, we have removed the WYPDES permit proposed for surface 
discharge of excess permeate. Current engineering designs have decreased the permeate stream such that this WYPDES 
permit will not be required.  The permeate proposed for surface discharge will now be utilized in the plant for process 
purposes with any excess going to the lined retention ponds. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
Take care. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Ben 
On 1/28/2013 4:11 PM, Moore, Johari wrote: 

Good afternoon Ben, 
  
I’m finalizing the DSEIS and I’d like to make sure that I have the most up-to-date information 
regarding the status of proposed, pending, and approved licenses and permits for the Ross 
Project (i.e. ER Table 1.6-1).  Would you please provide me with a status update? 
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Thank you, 
  
Johari A. Moore 
Project Manager 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
FSME/DWMEP/Environmental Review Branch 
Mail Stop: T-8F05 
Washington, DC 20555 
Office: (301) 415-7694 
Mobile: (301) 832-4919 
Fax: (301) 415-5369 
johari.moore@nrc.gov 
  

 
--  

 
 
Benjamin J. Schiffer, PG 
WWC Engineering 
1849 Terra Ave. 
Sheridan, WY 82801 
Ph. (307) 672-0761 ext. 148 
fax (307) 674-4265 
www.wwcengineering.com 
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